

Hawksmoor School



Bentham Road, Thamesmead, London SE28 8AS Phone: 020 8310 2140 Email: sao@hawksmoor.greenwich.sch.uk

www.hawksmoor.greenwich.sch.uk

Newsletter

24th May 2018

Half Term Holiday

Please don't forget that school will be closed for the half term holiday next week. School re-opens at normal time on Monday, 4th June.

Please have a safe and restful week.

Please, no Party Bags!

We acknowledge that children are excited when it's their birthday and often like to share the day with others, but please be reminded that party bags, party sweets or food of any kind cannot be brought into school to be given out to the children. Any such items must only be handed from adult to adult in the playground at home time. We have a number of children with food allergies at Hawksmoor, so to avoid any danger of a child becoming ill, we ask that all parents and carers comply with this request. Thank you.

Lunches

Parents/carers will appreciate that it is a huge logistical task to provide a healthy, balanced meal for the whole school each day.

To support our hard working catering staff we ask that children do not change their home packed lunch or school meal choices on a weekly or daily basis. The meal choice should be decided upon and kept to on a half termly basis please. This helps to ensure that sufficient supplies are available and to ensure that adequate lunchtime supervision can be planned in advance. If your child wishes to change from home packed lunch to school meal, or vice versa, please discuss this with your child and make it clear that this will be for a whole half term. Thank you.

Crossing Patrol- Happy Birthday Cyrus!

Cyrus, our school crossing patrol celebrates his 70th birthday tomorrow. It would be lovely if parents/carers and children were to wish him a Happy Birthday! We would also like to remind everyone to check that the road is clear, or that Cryus has stopped the traffic before stepping out into the road! Please keep safe!



Thank you to parents and carers for not using mobile phones in the playground. The children are much happier talking to you!

Playground Safety Rules

*No smoking

*No spitting

*No swearing

*No dogs

*No riding bikes or scooters

*No climbing

*No hard balls or football before or after school

*No chewing gum

*No going in the trees

Have a happy, healthy and safe start and end of the day!

THE HAWKSMOOR NEWSLETTER IS FOR PARENTS AND PUPILS

Please ensure that you share the newsletter with your child.

If possible, please take the time to read it with them, or to them, so that they can discuss the news items with you.

ParentMail

No more lost letters or forms! If you haven't already registered for ParentMail, our electronic communication system, please contact the school office.



GDPR General Data Protection Regulations

Please visit our website to view our draft GDPR Policies and Privacy Notices, together with other school news, events, general information and term dates. Please visit: www.hawksmoor.greenwich.sch.uk

Dates for your Diary

Friday, 25th May: Non-uniform Day (see separate letters)

Monday, 28th May to Friday 1st June: Half term. School Closed

Tuesday, 5th June: Falcons 1 & 2 to Lesnes Abbey Wednesday, 6th June: Falcons 3 to Lesnes Abbey

Tuesday, 12th June: Year 6 to Chessington World of Adventures Monday, 25th June: Year 4 to The National Maritime Museum

Wednesday, 27th June: Year 3 to the Royal Greenwich Observatory

